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Subject:  

Reinstate the Mask Mandate 

Question or Comment: 

“Hello, my name is Karleigh Johnson and I am a student at 

Friends University. I am writing today to express my concerns 

regarding the decision to end the Sedgwick County Mask 

Mandate. As someone who has had Covid-19, I want to note that 

until enough people has received the vaccine, we will not be able 

to implement herd immunity successfully to protect others from 

this deadly virus. Having the mask mandate reinforced would 

allow us to stay protected while we await for others to receive the 

vaccine. Also, they’re a great fashion statement. I do want to 

leave this message on a positive note. Because of efforts in 

Sedgwick County, I am now the proud recipient of both doses of 

the Pfizer Covid-19 vaccine. Thank you for all you do.” 

 


